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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have trialled our new break time snacks and unfortunately, because the food needs to 

be brought over from Forest Academy the day before, we have found this has affected the 

quality. 

 

We have listened to your feedback and from Monday 25
th

 February, we will be launching 

our Elveden fruit shop! Children will be able to buy a portion of fruit for 50p on the day. 

There will be no need to pre-order and Squirrel and Fox class will still have the option of 

having the free fruit snack (usually, banana, carrot, apple, orange) or buying the alternative. 

Monday Strawberries 

Tuesday  Blueberries  

Wednesday  Raspberries  

Thursday  Watermelon 

Friday Pineapple 

 

We will trial this until Easter and, if successful, will rotate the fruit over the year.  

 

Mrs Rourke and Mrs Grimes. 


